
SPECIAL POPULATIONS HOSTS HALLOWEEN PARTY AT SCHAAKE’S PUMPKIN PATCH 
Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department held a 
Halloween Party at Schaake’s Pumpkin Patch earlier 
this month.  
 
The event has been held in the past and was brought 
back last year after several years in hiatus.  Eighty-five 
participants took part in the event this year, which 
included a hayrack ride, cookout and each person took 
home a pumpkin. 
 
Schaake’s has worked with Parks and Recreation staff, 
providing their services at a reduced rate.  Some 
participants dressed up in costume for the event, while 
others just enjoyed the fall weather.  
 
 

 

 


